
 

 

Welcome back to everyone. 
As some of you may already be aware I will be 

taking two weeks off from work 10th – 23rd 
September to get married to my long term 

partner Jimmy. In my absence Alison Shipton 
(my manager) will be running nursery along  

with Lauren Dabbs (Deputy Manager). They will 

be happy to help you in any way. 
I hope you have all enjoyed your summer 

holidays. I would like to welcome all our new 
families to nursery. There will be lots of lovely 

events for you all to get involved in. 
Emma xx 

 

 Room Movements 

Butterflies & Squirrels are through the 
gate to the right and down to the end 
of the corridor. 
Badgers & Foxes is through the door 
to the left as you enter nursery 
 
Hedgehogs are based in the 3 rooms 
upstairs and also in the room directly 
opposite as you enter nursery. 
 

Staff Changes 
We would like to welcome Lauren Dabbs  
as additional Deputy Manager alongside 
Alison Hodson. 
Alison will be starting her maternity leave 
on Friday 6th September we wish her all 
the best. 
 
We would like to welcome new staff 
members Shannon O’Sullivan in Squirrels 
and Kimberley Cassells in Hedgehogs 3 
 
Nisba will now be working in Hedgehogs  
downstairs 
Jessica will be working in Foxes 
 
Designated people in Nursery: 
 
Emma Morris & Lauren Dabbs -  Child 
Protection Officers 
 
Carrie Slater, Gina Biddulph & Sarah 
Parry – SENCO cor-ordinators 
 
Afsana Gull, Claire Pearce & Ahmera 
Rashid – Equal Opportunities  

 
 

 Reminders 
Please update your contact numbers, 
especially mobile numbers.  
 
Please inform the office if anyone else 
will be collecting your child from 
nursery and ensure that the person 
collecting has the password. 
 
Please make sure that you shut the 
front door behind you when leaving 
nursery and do not let anyone into 
nursery 
All About Me Forms – new forms will 
be given to you please complete and 
return the forms to your child’s 
keyworker 



 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge 

success, it was the best year yet. The 

bonnets were fabulous and our parade 

took place outside and all the children 

paraded their bonnets to the rest of the 

nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done 

everyone who took part.  

 
 

Dates for the Diary  
Harvest Festival collection taking place 
from beginning of September and we 
will be taking the food collected to 
sheltered housing in Wellington on 
Friday 11th October. 
 
September – bread making for harvest 
 
Friday 20th September – Jeans for 
Genes – wear your jeans and donate 
£1.00 for charity 
 
Forest Fun sessions for Hedgehogs will 
be starting in October, we will be 
learning about the environment in 
Apley Woods. More information  to 
follow. 
 
Friday 11th October – Spanish Dress 
up day and Paella for tea 
Tuesday 15th October – EID 
celebrations making sweets and 
decorating pictures 
31st October – Halloween Party 
 
Parents Evenings : 
5th November – Butterflies & 
Squirrels 
12th November – Badgers & Foxes 
19th November - Hedgehogs 
6th November - Photographs , drop 
in session from 12-1pm 
11th November – Remembrance Day 
making poppies  
Wednesday 13th November – 
Diwali food tasting. 
 
Thursday 5th December - Christmas 
Fair 6.15-7.30pm   
 
Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th 
December  -  Hedgehogs Nativity  
 
Christmas Party Week 16th-20th 
December  
 

 

School Admissions September 
2014 
There will be school booklets available 
at the beginning of October and 
application forms will be delivered to 
your home address. 
We will hold a coffee morning with 
school admissions later in October with 
date to be confirmed. 
For further details please visit Telford & 
Wrekin website link school admissions. 
 
Shropshire Tutor 
Adele Conlon has been working with 
our children in Hedgehogs last term 
offering Maths and Literacy sessions 
and we will be running some classes 
again starting in October for 10 week 
blocks until July 2014. A separate letter 
to follow.  
 
If you would like your child to attend 
please make sure you complete the 
forms and return to the office with 
your payment by Friday 20th 
September.  

Honeybuns T-Shirts 
 
T-shirts are available for Hedgehogs 
children at a cost of £3.50 per t-shirt. 
Please ask Deb in Accounts  
 

 


